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From the Village President, Bob Getz 
       

It’s hard to believe it’s October already and the kids are 
back in school.  Quite a few road projects have been  
completed in the Village over the summer, including  
Lemon Creek, Second, and Center.  They look great! 

The Industrial Park Road is well underway and will be 

completed by the end of October.  The utilities will go in 

after the road is finished.  The utilities will be installed in a 

right-of-way along the side of the road.  There will be a 

sidewalk along the north side of the road with future plans 

to loop it back to First Street and Hills Road.  

Just a reminder that we do not pick up concrete or furni-

ture.  There are large trash pick ups available in April and 

October for these types of items.  As for large limbs, you 

will need to dispose of those. We will only pick up brush. 

I’d like to thank Village Clerk, Tina Martin, for applying 

for and receiving a park grant from the Michigan Township 

Participating Plan, to rebuild the play area and add new 

playground mulch.  The work was completed by Starbucks 

Landscaping.  It is a welcome improvement to the park.   

The Heart of  

Wine Country 



 

  New Face in the Village 
  

 
 
 
 

      
 We would like to welcome  
      

 DPW employee,  
      

 Ric Hoffman, to the  
      

 Village of Baroda! 

A Message From the  
Baroda Township Fire Dept. 
Are YOU or someone you know interested in helping your 

Community?  The Baroda Fire Department is looking for some 

additional members to help provide services to Baroda Township and the Village 

of Baroda.  We have many different opportunities to get involved with the depart-

ment; from becoming a Volunteer Firefighter to being an Auxiliary Member.  

Volunteer Firefighters attend firefighting school and become State of Michigan 

certified; to respond to emergencies and calls for assistance in our Community.  

Auxiliary Members assist the fire department in many different ways, from  

supporting firefighters at emergency scenes to helping with non-urgent tasks and 

administrative projects around the fire station.  To learn more about the Baroda 

Fire Department, please check out our Facebook Page or go to the Baroda  

Township Web Site.  If you are interested in joining the Department, stop by the 

Baroda Township Hall to pick up an application.  We look forward to helping you 

have the opportunity to give back the Baroda Community! 

 

 



 

  
 
 

A special “thank you” to Rick Moore,  
of CJ’s, for seeking out a very  

generous donation from Whirlpool  
Corporation, of a refrigerator for  
the Village Park Pavilion.  Park  

renters have been very excited for  
this new addition to the park  

facilities.  We greatly appreciate  
Rick’s efforts and are  

equally as thankful to Whirlpool  
Corporation for their generous  

contribution. 

A Special Thank You 

 
 
An additional “thank you” 

goes out to Starbuck’s 
Landscaping for all of their 
hard work in updating the 
Village Park playground  

area.  Through a grant from 
the Michigan Township  
Participating Plan, the  

Village was able to make 
safety improvements to the 

playground, by making it all 
one play area.  Starbuck’s 
Landscaping donated labor 
and time to complete the 

project.  We greatly appreci-
ate their support of our  

Village Park. 



 

Trick or 
Treat Hours 

 

Thursday, October 31 
5:30 - 7:00 p.m. 

 

There will be  
beverages and treats for 

children and parents 
alike, as well as safety  

materials for  
the children. 

The Baroda Twp. Fire Dept. 
will be hosting an open house 

on Thursday, October 31 
from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

at the Baroda Fire Station  
on First Street in Baroda. 

HALLOWEEN SAFETY TIPS       
   As Halloween is not far away, it’s time to remember some of the safety issues concerning Halloween.  
Parents should review these safety tips with their children: 

 
• Make sure small children are accompanied by an adult. 
• Trick or treaters should never carry pumpkins or other objects with a real flame or fire 
    in them. Use artificial lighting. 
• Costumes should be reflective, should not obscure the vision of the wearer, and not  
  cause the wearer to trip and fall. Children should never carry sharp or unsafe props.  
  Use fake props. 
• Children should carry flashlights and have flashing lights or glow sticks attached to  

    their costumes. 
• Trick or treaters should obey all traffic rules, such as not walking in the street, walking 

against the flow of traffic and crossing the street at intersections, if possible. 
• Do not accept candy or other food objects that do not have a protective covering or  
      wrapper. All treats should be checked, regardless, before being consumed. 
• Homeowners: If you wish to participate in Halloween, please have the front of your 

house well lighted. Remove any obstacles that someone could fall over. 
• Trick or treaters: respect the property of others. Do not damage or vandalize someone’s    
      property. 

 



 

Baroda Happenings! 

   Remaining 2019  
 Baroda Events 
    
  

 
Oct. 31  Trick or Treating  
Dec.  8  Christmas In The Village 
    

Fall Leaf Pick-Up 

   The Village Maintenance Department will 
pick up your leaves IF they are placed in a 
container that can be easily dumped or you 
may rake leaves to the edge of the street. 
Please separate your leaves and limbs into  
separate piles.  
   You may also use the green recycling bags to 
bag your leaves and set out for pick up with 
your Thursday trash. The bags are available for 
purchase at the Township Office for $1 per 
bag. Please note that our Maintenance  
Department does not pick up the green  
recycling bags. 

 

  
NOTARY SERVICE   

 

The Village of Baroda now provides a  
Notary Service.  If you are in need of this  
service, please call or stop by the Village 
Office during regular business hours and 

see Tina.   

 

CHRISTMAS IN THE VILLAGE 
 

 

Mark your calendars for  
“Christmas in the Village”  

on December 8th, from 4-6:00 pm,  
at the Baroda American Legion.   

If you are interested in volunteering 
for the event, please contact Kelly at 

the Village Office (422-1779). 



 

The 6th Annual Party on the Pavers was held Saturday, July 
27th and was not only a fantastic time, but a huge success! 

Thank you to all who came out and got to enjoy the amazing 
food, wonderful drinks, and danced the night away with Dick 

Diamond and the Dusters! Pictures can be found on the BABA 
Facebook page! Please share any moments that you were able 

to capture. 
 

Many thanks to the Party on the Pavers Committee and the  
awesome volunteers for all their hard work and dedication! 

 

 A special thank you also to our amazing Village Maintenance 
Crew and all who helped set up/tear down! We couldn’t have 

done it without you!  



 

 



  


